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Lost Time Injury – Connecting of 
Generators 
Issue date 16 February 2018 

Issued by Vincent Cranny, Head of Health, Safety and Environment 

Applicable to All staff Authorised to connect generators 

 
On 12 February 2018 an ENW Engineer was injured when a flashover occurred as he was opening 
the LV isolators following connection and synchronising of a generator. 
 
The investigation into the incident is ongoing but all staff who are Authorised to connect generators 
are reminded that all Personal Protective Equipment must be worn as required when carrying out 
Operational activities. 
 

 

 


